
VOK CLIMATE SMART TASK FORCE:  October 9, 2018 
 
ATTENDING:  B. Mancini (Chair.), Warren Applegate, Kim Gray 
Tara Donadio, Sustainability Planner — CDRPC 
 
ELECTRIC VEHICLE CHARGING STATION: One additional signature from the Village is 
required before contract can go into effect.  Action will be completed immediately. 
 
FUTURE CLIMATE SMART PROJECTS:  Ongoing discussion regarding possible applications 
for projects when Village is awarded funds.  Parking lot lighting project is not feasible use of 
projected funding.  Solar work at pump station may be possible.  Sun Dog Solar has received 
energy bills for all Village properties and has promised a report based on this data.  To date, 
report has not been received and proposed meeting with Village Trustee, Dale Leiser, has not 
been scheduled.  Some discussion regarding recycling, and HVAC renovation via air source heat 
pumps of second floor of Van Buren Hall 
 
CLIMATE SMART PORTAL UPDATES:   Task Force members requested to enter data. 

CAPITAL DISTRICT HEAT & COOL SMART CAMPAIGN:  Tara Donadio requested 
supporting letter from Village to work with CDRP Commission to achieve the objectives of this 
NYSERDA initiative.  Bill Mancini will make this request at upcoming VOK Trustee meeting.   
 
NEXT MEETING:   Tuesday November 13.  7 p.m.   
 

 


